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To the Heads of Research Units in EU Fusion
Associations and to the Representatives of the
New Member states and associated countries

Via Email

Dear Colleagues,

23rd IAEA Fusion Energy Conference in Daejon, Republic of Korea,
11-16 October 2010

The next IAEA Fusion Energy Conference is to be held in Daejon, Republic of Korea, 11-16
October 2010. It is expected that the International Programme Committee will meet in April
to select contributions.

The EFDA steering committee, at its meeting in Riga on 25-26 October 2007, decided that
EFDA should organise the European pre-selection of papers for the IAEA Fusion Energy
Conferences. For the FEC 2010, EFDA is launching the first steps of the European papers
pre-selection. Although the European members of the programme committee are not yet
nominated by the IAEA-IFRC, we anticipate that a meeting to review the European
~ contributions will be held in March 2010.

Therefore, I would invite your association to prepare and submit contributions to the 23rd
IAEA FEC to EFDA (Duarte.Borba@efda.org) no later than Friday 26th February 2010.

With my best regards,

Jér6me Paméla
EFDA Leader

g

p.o. Duarte Borba
Physics Coordination Group Leader

cc: Y. Capouet (EC), G. Hasinger (Chairman of the EFDA Steering Committee), F. Gnesotto
(Chairman of STAC), F. Romanelli and M. Laxaback (EFDA-JET), D. Borba (EFDA-CSU
Garching)
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